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MEMORANDUM 
HR # 08-21 

 
May 27, 2021 

 
TO:  DHRM Listserv Recipients 
  Nevada County Libraries 
  State Library and Archives 
 
FROM: Frank Richardson, Interim Administrator Frank Richardson 
  Division of Human Resource Management 
 
SUBJECT: CHANGES TO TWO UPCOMING MEETINGS 
 
 
The Division of Human Resource Management would like to inform you of changes to two 
upcoming meetings.   
 
First, the Regulation Workshop scheduled for June 7th has been postponed until a later date.  Once 
a new date has been determined for this workshop, the Notice of Workshop and workshop agenda 
will be posted and distributed via Listserv.   
 
Secondly, the upcoming Personnel Commission meeting has been changed from June 18th to June 
25th and it will also be held at 9:00 a.m.  Please note that the meeting will be held in person at the 
Nevada State Library and Archives, Room 110 in Carson City and at the Grant Sawyer Building, 
Suite 1400 in Las Vegas.  Additional details will be forthcoming when the meeting agenda is 
posted and distributed.  
 
Please contact Michelle Garton, Deputy Administrator, at mgarton@admin.nv.gov with any 
questions. 
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